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January 17, 2019 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I am writing on behalf of the Southwestern College A.B.L.E. Club (Abilities Beyond Limitations 

through Education).  A.B.L.E. Club is an outstanding student organization which is dedicated to 

educating Southwestern College and the surrounding community about the amazing 

accomplishments, talents, and abilities of people who live with ‘disabilities’.  A.B.L.E. Club is 

comprised of students, with and without disabilities, and has an all-inclusive membership policy.  

The club unites people with and without special needs in a supportive environment at the college 

and within our community.  
 

A.B.L.E. Club is hosting its 7th annual Air Cooled Fiesta, an International Vintage VW car show 

with attendees from the US & Mexico and event coverage on various local news stations. The 

purpose of the fundraiser is for student scholarships and the purchase of equipment that provides 

disabled students with opportunities to participate in many educational and social activities. This 

Air Cooled Fiesta car show will be A.B.L.E. Club’s biggest fundraising event of the year. 

 

We need your help with our upcoming Car Show, which will be held on May 19, 2019 in 

Imperial Beach (on Seacoast Dr). The donation from your business will greatly impact the 

success of our car show.  Your donation will be publicly acknowledged at our well attended 7th 

annual Air Cooled Fiesta, international vintage VW car show through promotional 

announcements, flyer, and Web postings.  Your business logo will also be prominently displayed 

on the flyer, which is widely distributed on and off campus and throughout the community.  I’m 

certain that your business will benefit from the community recognition and appreciation 

generated by your kind donation. 
 

Your donation is considered tax deductible. Once donation has been deposited to ABLE club 

account, you will receive a donation receipt with tax payer identification number.   
 

To learn more about our group or our event please contact Robert Valerio at (619) 421-6700 

x5209, (619) 482-6512 or via email: rvalerio@swccd.edu    
 

The A.B.L.E. Club would like to thank you for considering our request.  We look forward to 

your response and greatly appreciate your time and consideration of our request.  

 

Checks can be made out to: Southwestern College A.B.L.E. Club 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rachel Shinkle 

A.B.L.E. Club President 

                           
 

Robert Valerio  

A.B. L.E. Club Advisor 

 

mailto:rvalerio@swccd.edu

